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October 2013 

 

Powered up at Parlin  

The New England Chute Flyers found a home at Parlin 

Field during the weekend of September 20
th

-22
nd

 . The 

gathering of 9 powered parachutes brought many 

townspeople out to the airport to get a close-up look of 

the unique aircraft as they soared overhead.  The group 

made use of airport facilities throughout their stay 

including the operations building, community hangar, 

recently cleared camping spots and the manicured 

grass alongside Runway 18-36 at Parlin. 

 

 

A powered parachute comes in for landing.  Photo by Adrienne 
Camfield  

 

Increasing winds and low ceilings put a damper on the 

flying from Saturday into Sunday, but the attendees 

were treated to some beautifully maintained/restored 

cars and great 50’s music from the Car Nutz car club 

during a rally held in the airport parking lot Saturday 

morning. 

A rare and beautiful sight 

This gorgeous Lockheed 12A paid a visit to Parlin 

Field on a picture perfect September day. The 

Lockheed is reminiscent of days gone by and provides 

a feeling of nostalgia as it sits parked in front of 

Parlin’s Callum Community hangar.  The hangar was 

originally constructed in 1929 by relatives of Jim and 

Terry Callum, two of Parlin Field’s most valued 

volunteers.  

 

Lockheed 12A on the ramp at Parlin.  Photo by Rick Kloeppel. 

 

Filling a void 

At it again, the Parlin team takes advantage of a warm 

day to complete runway crack sealing of Runway 18-

36.  A strong turnout of volunteers made quick work of 

sealing cracks along the length of the runway as well 

as the taxiways and aircraft parking apron.  This 

routine pavement maintenance extends the life of the 

pavement by preventing water from entering common 

pavement cracks and eroding the base material or 

freezing and expanding the crack in the winter months. 

 

The crew seals cracks on Runway 18-36.  Photo by Rick Kloeppel. 



Upcoming Events  

Visit the Parlin Field website for more information on 

events at: 

http://www.newportnh.net/index.php?nav=228 

 

 

Oct 15 Airport Advisory Board – 6:30pm, 

Airport Operations building 

 

Oct 16 Chill and Grill – 6:00pm, at either 

Recycled Pilots Hangar 1 or Lil’ Red 

Baron 

 

About Parlin Field 

The Parlin Field Airport is located about 2 miles north 

of town at 14 Airport Road.  The Airport is owned and 

operated by the Town of Newport, New Hampshire.   

Parlin Field is a community airport that serves the 

entire Lake Sunapee Region.  The airport enjoys 

support from pilots, tenants, stakeholders, and the 

community at large.  It does not receive Federal funds. 

 

Contact Information 

Airport Advisory Board 

Rick Kloeppel, Chair 

Russ Kelsea 

John Merriman 

Harold Yanofsky 

Townsend Thomas 

Jeff Kessler, Board of Selectmen 

Airport Manager 

Heath Marsden 

Town of Newport 

15 Sunapee Street 

Newport, NH 03773 

Phone: 603-863-1220 

Email: parlinfield@newportnh.net 

Website:http://www.newportnh.net/index.php?nav=147 

 

Weather: http://www.newportnh.net/weather/wx.htm 
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